
 

12 February 2021 
Message from the Principal 
 
I hope that this newsletter finds you well and hopefully relieved that your child(ren) can have a                 
break from remote learning and staring at a screen for hours each day, as we go into the half term                    
break. I have continued to be amazed at the resilience of our students as they quickly adapted to                  
online lessons. We must not forget that despite the talk of lost learning our children have learnt new                  
skills of working remotely, use of emerging technologies and discovering how to absorb knowledge              
differently. Thank you for your continual support and encouragement. Without you Remote            
Learning quite simply could not happen! 
 
Our Off Screen Challenge Day earlier this week was a triumph. Over 2000 entries were received                
from students, their families and staff. Do have a look at some of the wonderful pictures from                 
Wednesday. 
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